
Hello Tioga Families,  
 With the summer (and Spring) coming to a close, I want to welcome you back to Tioga 
High School. I am so excited and honored to be the new principal of Tioga High School. In the 
short time I have been at Tioga I am so impressed by the staff as they are ready to teach, support 
and meet the needs of our students, families and community.  

It has been since March when anything felt normal and our routines were completely 
changed through these strange and unknown times. As we all were suddenly put into new 
routines, schedules, expectations and unknowns it definitely changed our outlook on things. With 
this, let me be the first to tell you how excited all of us are to begin our school year with a new 
outlook! We have rigorous, engaging and fun courses to help prepare all students for career and 
college readiness.We are also so excited to have Melissa Stegall, our new Agriculture Teacher 
and FFA Advisor for Tioga and Don Pedro High School, who will be offering some of these new 
exciting courses to our students. 

 The staff has worked together to make sure students, families and the community will 
thrive and be a part of something bigger. They have been attending professional development, 
taking courses to continue their education with all of these new instructional guidelines and 
norms, safety training, distance learning and collaborating together to make sure they are ready 
to meet the needs of our students. We know this current situation will pass and we are looking to 
the future. 

Our 2020-21 school year will begin August 19, 2020. School will go back to the way it 
always has been as far as expectations of going to class, meeting with teachers, doing 
assignments and learning. ​We will start with distance learning and move to the hybrid model 
when it is safe to do so.​We want you to know, school will start as usual and we are ready to do 
everything we can for our students! ​There is more information to come on what distance learning 
will look like this year.​ Thank you for your patience and understanding through all of this. 

 
● Please visit our school website to fill out a survey to help us understand what your 

family will need to start the school year.  
https://www.bofg.org/schools/tioga-2/ 

 
● Registration will be August 10-14, 2020. Due to the current situation, 

appointments are required. Please call 209-962-4763 to make your appointment.  
 

We can't wait to welcome our students back on the first day of school, August 19, 2020! 
 
 
Mrs. Fray 
Principal 
Tioga High School  


